
YEAR 5 Learning Letter 8/12/23 

 

  We have started our new book, ‘The lost Thing’. We made 

predictions about the content and theme of the book. We 

used different types of expanded noun phrases to describe 

our own ‘lost thing’ and wrote a tag. We wrote a diary entry 

for the boy in the book focusing on using subordinating 

conjunctions to start a sentence. We also tried to use the 

subjunctive mood when writing a formal letter. 

We were map reading this week. We 

used 4 figure grid references using a 

simple sketch map. We then tried to 

use 6 figure grid references on O.S 

maps that showed parts of the 

journey of the River Thames. 

We investigated irreversible 

changes. Acting like real 

scientists we mixed different 

materials. Some reacted and 

produced a new material. 

We had a pause last week because of 

the weather but this week we resumed 

learning about dribbling, passing and 

retrieving, beating defenders and playing 

in a Hockey team. 

Ambassadors 

Looking 

Forward 

Having learned about 
different camera angles 

and techniques, this week 
we used a storyboard to 
plan our own short video. 

We have been practising adding fractions and 

mixed numbers. We have been making 

denominators the same, simplifying fractions 

and converting improper fractions to mixed 

numbers. 

Barney and Owen 

Both boys used the materials 

available very creatively to make 

their ‘LOST THING’. 

Next Week – 

We have an exciting week. Monday, there is a Winter 

Wonderland Escape Room and the Carol Concert in the 

evening. Tuesday, we will try to get some learning done. 

Wednesday is PANTOMIME. Thursday, is Christmas dinner. 

Friday finishes at 1:30. Children can bring games for this last 

morning.  
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